
From: Public Safety Advisory Committee <psac@uci.edu> 
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 11:15 AM 
To: Public Safety Advisory Committee <psac@uci.edu> 
Subject: PSAC 2023 Community Roundtable Report 

Dear all, 

Thank you very much for atending PSAC’s Community Roundtable on Feb. 21, 2023. Your par�cipa�on 
and discussion was an invaluable part of con�nuing to work towards the transforma�on of public safety 
here at UCI. 

Please find atached a report of the ideas and issues generated by our discussion, as well as some of 
the related developments regarding policing and public safety at UCI. 

On behalf of all the members of PSAC, thank you for con�nued concern and efforts on these important 
issues. 

PSAC Members: 
• Katie Tinto, Chair – Clinical Professor, School of Law
• Kelli Sharp, Vice Chair – Associate Professor, Claire Trevor School of the Arts, Dept. of Dance
• Adisa Ajamu – Director, Center for Black Cultures, Resources, and Research
• Kabria Allen-Ziaee – Residence Life Coordinator, Student Housing
• Davidian Bishop – Director, LGBT Resource Center
• Gwen Black – Director of Equal Opp./Affirmative Action, Office of Equal Opp. & Diversity
• John Bodenschatz – Dir. of Finance, School of Humanities & Vice Chair, UCI Staff Assembly
• Joe Brothman – Director, EH&S, UCI Medical Center
• Angela Chen – Director, DREAM Center
• Paul Cooper – Assistant Chief of Police, UCI Police Department (ex officio member)
• Reginald Gardner – President, Associated Graduate Students
• Adam Kasarda – Director, Disability Services Center
• Sarah Semaan – President, Associated Students
• Hobart Taylor – Chairman, Homeowner Representative Board (HRB), University Hills

https://psac.uci.edu/_pdf/2023/roundtable-report

